

## **Beam County Primary School**Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED.

8<sup>th</sup> September 2025

## Dear Parent/Carer

I am delighted to share the wonderful news that our recent Ofsted inspection has resulted in a fantastic report for Beam Primary School. The inspectors recognised the dedication, care, and commitment shown by our staff and the enthusiasm and hard work of our children.

This is a fantastic achievement that we can all be proud of, as it reflects not only the efforts of all staff and pupils, but also the support we receive from you as parents and carers.

The full report is attached for your perusal, and I encourage you to take a look at the positive feedback and strengths highlighted by the inspection team.

Thank you for your continued support in making our school such a thriving, happy, and successful place for our children to learn and grow.

Warm regards,

Deon McKenzie
Assistant Head-Personal Development
Beam County Primary School

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700 beamcountyprimaryschool.org

Headteacher: Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE Chair of Governors: Miss S Ekmekci

















